
Signing Ceremony for “Silencing the Guns in Africa  

through Investing in Youth Education” 

 

A project agreement signing ceremony for “Silencing the Guns in Africa through 

Investing in Youth Education” was held on 26 February 2020.  This project agreement 

amounts to over USD 450,000 provided to UNESCO-IICBA to promote peace education 

in Ethiopia and in the rest of Africa.  The project targets teachers involved in the 

education of young people in Africa and they are expected to inspire young people with 

values and attitudes to prevent violent extremism.  This assistance is also part of Japan’s 

New Approach for Peace and Stability in Africa (NAPSA).   

At the signing ceremony, Ambassador Matsunaga said that he hopes that this project will 

further strengthen peace education and conflict prevention in Africa.   

 
 

 

 
 

Dr. Yokozeki’s (UNESCO-IICBA) Speech 

 

 

 
 

Ambassador’s Speech 

 

 

 
 

Exchange of Signed Documents 

from Left: Dr. Yumiko Yokozeki (UNESCO-

IICBA), Dr. Catherine Sozi (UNRC/HC) 

and Ambassador Matsunaga Daisuke   

 

 
 

Group Photo with the UNESCO-IICBA 

team 

 

 

 


